
Pre-show Guide



What to expect at 
Footlighters Theater



Hello Dolly is 
showing

at 
Footlighter’s 

Theater. 



When I get to the theater a 
volunteer will welcome me 
and check a list before I go 
inside.  

Some fidgets and 
communication sheets will 
be available in the box 
office.  There are also noise 
cancelling headphones and 
sunglasses available if 
patrons are sensitive to 
light or sound. 



The theater will be open at 1:30.  
There is open seating, I can 
choose my seat, I will not sit on 
an aisle or front row seat if I do 
not want actors interacting with 
me.
The show will begin at 2:00.  

This show is a musical with 
frequent singing and dancing. 



If I need to take a quiet break during the show, I can go outside and 
sit on a bench or at the picnic table. I can also go downstairs and sit 
on a couch or chair. 



The show will last about 2 
hours including a 15 
minute intermission.  
During that time I can use 
one of the two bathrooms 
or buy a drink or snack.  I 
may need to wait in line 
for my turn.  The bathroom 
and snack bar are both 
downstairs.  The 
bathrooms are available to 
use throughout the 
performance.



About this Performance



Hello Dolly bursts with humour, 
romance, high-energy dancing and 
some of the greatest songs in 
musical theatre history.
Socialite-turned-matchmaker Dolly 
Levi travels to Yonkers, New York 
to find a wife for the grumpy 
“half-a-millionaire” Horace 
Vandergelder. Dolly’s romantic 
scheming soon involves Horace’s 
two clerks and a lovestruck young 
artist. As she busies herself finding 
mates for the suitors, Dolly realizes 
it’s her turn to find her own perfect 
match. 



Throughout the performance 
you can expect

● Singing and dancing 
● Frequent music played 

through speakers
● Actors occasionally in the 

center 
and side aisles



Some specific  
sounds and 

visuals
● Train whistle 

sound
● Loud bang/sound 

from backstage
● Characters 

stamping and 
simulating shoving

● A character who 
cries loudly



 When the show is over, the cast will come out and take a bow, 
I can expect to hear clapping and cheering.
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We hope you enjoy the show and that you’ll 
join us for our next

Relaxed Performance
October 19th 2pm


